
Youth Club Round Up
What we have been doing

What’s coming up

Drew, Youth Support Worker
youth@worth-pc.gov.uk

We have been really busy with youth clubs this
month....

We have seen more children come along and we
are getting busier and busier which is great!
We have had an astronomy session and children
could view Jupiter through a telescope
We are now on Instagram
You can join our Facebook community groups to
keep up to date with everything about Youth
Clubs and Youth Events. 

February half term is coming up and we have some
exciting plans....

We are planning a Cookery Class again - this time
making pizzas!
We hope to be bringing an Art Workshop
Plus our Youth Clubs will be running as normal -
every Monday in Crawley Down and Wednesdays in
Copthorne


